
From: Nancy Moisan [mailto:nanjkm@gmail.com]  
Sent: June-10-16 7:19 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Request for pole rental increase - EB-2015-0141 
 

 

Another request by Hydro One, isn't this a surprise and OEB will agree to this too, isn't that your 
mandate, accept all requests by Hydro One no matter what the cost to the public, who are 
overcharged by this thieving company to start with. 
 
Well, I might be wasting my breath but I will ask that you deny this request by Hydro One, not 
only will it put small enterprises out of business but hurt the public once again.   
 
Thank you, 
Nancy Moisan 
186 Camp Rd. 
Tweed, ON K0K3J0 
 
 
 
Bless every breath you breathe. 
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